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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
What is the timeframe for conducting the 2011 review of the Amata and Mimili Local 
Implementation Plans? 
 
Answer: 
 
At the 8 February 2011 Regional Operations Centre (ROC) Manager’s Recall, protocols for 
the future revision of Local Implementation Plans (LIPs) were discussed.  It was decided that 
responsibility for determining the approach to refreshing and updating LIPs should rest with 
individual Boards of Management. 
 
At the 18 February 2011 South Australian Board of Management meeting, preliminary 
discussions regarding the LIP review process were held.  It was recognised that the process 
for reviewing the LIPs should be organic and progressive and involve strong engagement 
with the Amata and Mimili Communities. The South Australian Board of Management is 
expected to finalise the South Australian LIP review process, including scope, methodology 
and appropriate timeframes at their meeting in April 2011. 
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